
 

 
 

 

April 7, 2020 

 

To help cope with the possibility of an extension of the Enhanced Community Quarantine, the delivery of 

the following items will temporarily be allowed until Monday, April 13. Only items that require little or no 

installation and no extensive assembly by the delivery crew will be allowed. 

 

- Appliances (TV’s, Freezers, Refrigerators, etc.) 

- Exercise Equipment (Treadmills, Rowing Machines, Stationary Bikes, etc) 

- Deliveries of furniture and appliances for tenant move in are still not allowed.  

 

To avoid any delays or inconvenience, please call or send the DVA office an email thru 

dasma.association@yahoo.com with details of the delivery (Name, Address, Mobile No., Item to be 

Delivered and Delivery Date with estimated delivery time if possible, at least 24 Hours before expected 

delivery.  We will compile a list and submit to the Barangay who will contact you if they need further 

clarification. 

 

Please inform the delivery crew that face masks are required and they will be subjected to thermal 

scanning before being allowed entry to Dasmariñas Village.  Once they arrive at your home, please ensure 

proper social distancing between your household staff and the delivery crew. 

 

Thank you very much. 
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